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Dear Families, 

Thank you once again for your support 

and understanding with regards to the  

NEU Industrial Action strike days. No 

further strike days have been announced 

at this time but I will keep you informed 

should this change. 

Today we have been wearing red and all 

things red nosey to raising money for 

Comic Relief. Many thanks for your 

generous donations.  

Our Curriculum 

Year 3 had the most wonderful time at the Museum of 

Science and Industry in Manchester. They took part in 

several workshops and found out about gravity, air 

resistance and friction. They also 

investigated light and sound in the activity 

area. I think some of them would still be 

there if they could! Great to see so much curiosity to find out 

more about how the world works. 

Year 4 have been keeping active in spite of the awful weather – 

have a look at what they have been up to in their cricket 

lessons. 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1636304285624422400 

I have had the pleasure of teaching in Year 6 this week. The children’s attitude 

towards their learning and perseverance has been impressive. We have been 

finding out about World War Two and the music that was played at this time.  

https://twitter.com/i/status/1636304285624422400


If you want to find out more about our curriculum and the children’s learning, 

please follow us on twitter @NRJuniors.  

Keeping Children Safe 

Please be reminded that holidays during term time will not be authorised. The 

attendance team meets regularly to monitor those children whose attendance 

has fallen below 90%. Please be aware that the definition of regular 

attendance in law is that children and young people attend school each and 

every day that they are expected to attend. We will work with parents, carers 

and children to ensure that children engage in education and maximise their 

full potential. We believe that pupils who attend school regularly are more 

likely to feel settled in school, maintain friendships, keep up with their learning 

and gain the greatest benefit from their education. We want all our pupils to 

enjoy school, grow up to become emotionally resilient, confident and 

competent adults who are able to realise potential.  

Thank you for your support with this. 

Have a lovely weekend. 
Kind regards,  

Mrs Cliff  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 31st March – End of Term 

Monday 17th April – return to school 

          - Y6 visit to the Stockport air raid shelters (6B ½ 6H) 

Tuesday 18th – Wednesday 19th April – Y5 Castleton residential 

Monday 24th April - Y6 visit to the Stockport air raid shelters (6C ½ 6H) 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday, school closed. 

Thursday 4th May – Polling Day, school closed. 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday, school closed. 

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May – Y6 Statutory Assessments (SATs) 

Friday 19th May – ASPIRE Day (Coronation theme) 

Wednesday 24th May – Y4 Visit to Chester 

Friday 26th May – End of term 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 


